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Decision:  Toronto-York Spadina Subway Extension Procurement Authorization – Contract 
A31-3 Steeles West Station North 

Meeting Date:  March 23, 2016 

The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report as follows: 

”It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Authorize the Award of Contract A31-3 – TYSSE – Steeles West Station North to 
Bondfield in the amount of $21,328,750.00 inclusive of all taxes on the basis of 
lowest total bid price”. 


